
 

 

 

February 28th, 2022 

MONDAY – February 28th        
Bean Burritos 
 

H  
TUESDAY – March 1st            
Chili 
 

 
WEDNESDAY – March 2nd      
Sweet & Sour Chicken & Rice 
 

 
THURSDAY – March 3rd          
Waffle Stix 
 

 
FRIDAY – March 4th      
Burgers & Fries 
 

 
MONDAY – March 7th       
BBQ Chicken Sandwiches 
 

 
TUESDAY – March 8th            
Fish Sticks & Fries 
 

 

Save the Date for the Hiding Place 

Make sure to mark your calendars now for the HCS Theater 

production of The Hiding Place. This amazing story of 

suffering and forgiveness will touch your heart. Watch for 

ways to help and fulfill your parent volunteer hours as well. 

Performance is Friday, April 1st and Saturday April 2nd. 

 

 

 

Join Moms/Dad in Prayer 

Come and join a group of parents 

 who are meeting at 8am on  

Fridays to pray for our school. 

Parents can meet in the lobby at  

drop off and pray over our students, staff, and families. 

Come for as long as you have! If you have questions, 

please call Keely Rietveld at 406-570-4083. 

   



  

LOOKING AHEAD 

March 

2nd – Science Fair 

4th – Winter Sports Banquet 

5th -12th – Missions Trip 

14th-18th – Spring Break - 

No School 

25th – All School Chapel 

28th – Crosscut Ski PE 

Grades 2nd-3rd 

30th – Bridger Bowl Ski PE 

Grades 7th-12th 

April 

1st & 2nd – Production of The 

Hiding Place 

8th-9th – Stillwater Music  

Festival – No School 

15th – Good Friday - No 

School 

21st – Drivers Education 

Meeting 

22nd – No School 

For a complete list of 

school events visit our 

website and click on 

Student Life/Interactive 

Calendar 

 

*Parents – as a 

reminder, please do not 

park in the handicap 

parking spaces unless 

you are designated 

handicapped. Please 

don’t even stop in those 

spaces for a few minutes. 

                       -Thank you! 

Missions Team Goes to Alaska 

This year the junior and senior class mission trip will be going 

to serve in Wasilla, Alaska. They will be leaving Saturday, 

March 5th, and returning Saturday, March 12th, 2022. We 

will be partnering with a local Christian ministry called REACH 

907 that serves foster children in the area. As the team is in 

Alaska, they will be working on a service project to remodel 

the REACH 907 office area and to spend time with the 

children to share Christ's love with them.   

The team appreciates your prayer for this week.  Here are the 

prayer requests that were shared at the chapel last Friday: 

1. Provide a good testimony for Jesus Christ. 

2. That God would prepare the hearts of those that we will 

    meet and share with. 

3. Unity – that the team would build each other up and 

    graciously resolve conflict. 

4. That God would allow travel to go well. 

5. That all on the team would have boldness to share the 

    gospel of Jesus with many people. 

6. That the foster children we serve will see our love for 

    them and for Jesus. 

Mission Team: 

Christian Fagan  Mr. Goede 

Madeline Gamillo  Mr. Gossack 

Eric Gillis   Mrs. Heys 

Bridger Heys   Ms. Swanson 

Timothy Martin  Mrs. May 

McKinlee May  Mrs. Miller   

Camryn Miller             Mr. Nelson 

Zebadiah Nelson   

Zechariah Nelson 

Gunnar Olson 

Madison Roberts 

Hayley Sayre 

Alyssah Bos 

Chen Kneeland 

Mya Krise 

Kaiana Smith 
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High School Science Fair – 

March 2nd, 2022 

The School Science Fair is this Wednesday 

from 9am-11am (judging portion). Parents 

are welcome to come during this time. Parents 

can also come at any time after if they want to look at the science 

fair boards without all of the commotion. The awards ceremony 

will be at 3:15pm in the gym and all are welcome as well. Good 

luck to our participants! 

Ski PE 

Scheduled dates for 

Crosscut (X-Country) are: 

Grades 2nd-3rd – March 28th 

- New Date*   

Bridger Bowl: 

Grades 7th-12th – March 30th 

Do all things without 
grumbling or disputing, 15 

that you may be blameless 
and innocent, children of 
God without blemish in the 
midst of a crooked and 
twisted generation, among 
whom you shine as lights in 
the world,  
           - Philippians 2:14-15 

Finally, brothers, whatever 
is true, whatever is 
honorable, whatever is just, 
whatever is pure, whatever 
is lovely, whatever is 
commendable, if there is 
any excellence, if there is 
anything worthy of praise, 
think about these 
things. What you have 
learned] and received and 
heard and seen in me—
practice these things, 
and the God of peace will be 
with you.           
               - Philippians 4:8-9 

Drivers Education Coming 

Up in April 

Heritage Christian School is planning 

to offer a Driver Education class this spring. This class will be 

Montana Department of Justice certified and will meet all of 

Montana’s requirements for Driver’s Education. We are tentatively 

scheduled to begin classes on Monday, April 25th with a 

mandatory parent/student meeting on Thursday, April 21st 

from 6pm to 8pm. The last class will be on or about June 16th. To 

be eligible for the class, students must have their 15th birthday on or 

before November 2nd, 2022. The cost of the class will be $400, 

payable to Heritage Christian School, and due by the first day of 

class. You can bring payment to the parent meeting or pay in the 

school office at any time before class starts. 

We plan to hold classes Monday through Thursday at Heritage from 

6:30am to 8am while school is in session and then from 8am to 

10am after school is out for the summer. Behind-the-Wheel 

instruction will be held from 3:30pm to 5:30pm while school is in 

session and then from 10am to 12pm and 12pm to 2pm after 

school is out for the summer. Each student will be required to 

attend one session (2 hours) of Behind the Wheel instruction for 

each section of class. That will usually amount to one session (2 

hours) per week. A sign-up sheet for these drives will be available 

at the parent meeting. If you have a student who is eligible and 

wishes to participate, please contact the HCS office at 406-587-

9311 or sandy@heritage-christian.org 

 

Congratulations to Eli Lee 

Eli Lee, our school Spelling Bee winner participated in the 

Gallatin County Bee Saturday.  After 5 hard rounds Eli made it 

to the 6th round with only 7 students left. Eli was eliminated, yet 

represented the Lord and Heritage well! Good Job Falcon! 

 


